Follow the Pubs Code Adjudicator on
Facebook

News story

You can now keep up to date with all the latest information from the Pubs
Code Adjudicator (PCA) team by following us on Facebook.
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Today the O0ffice of the PCA has launched a new Facebook page to help tied
tenants and the industry access the latest updates from the PCA and
information about the Pubs Code. This is part of our wider aim to raise and
maintain awareness of the Pubs Code and say more about the PCA’s work.

We have listened to feedback from tenants who want clear and direct
communications from the PCA. We had good feedback on our PCA Twitter account

and hope everyone will welcome this latest addition.
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